Rights of Way Report 2023/24

A quiet year for problems on Holford’s rights of way (ROW).
Several finger posts were replaced and some gate latches had to be reinstated, after damage.  Some of the steps and hand rails were also reinstated on the ROW crossing of Holford Glen.
The worst blockage was caused by overgrown gorse either side of a ROW up Woodlands Hill, which I was lucky enough to help clear with some National Trust volunteers!!
The weather was fairly kind, apart from the recent rainfall, which has made many ROW very boggy.
After ten+ years as PPLO in Holford, this is my last year.  I shall still enjoy walking in the area and will still report any problems I come across via the Explore Somerset online ROW map, (roam.somerset.gov.uk/roam/Map), which is available for anyone to use.

Sue Edwards
PPLO Holford (21/03/24)
